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Gliwice, November 2009
Dear Colleagues,

I have a pleasure to inform you that Silesian University of Technology has been appointed by
iINEER Board as the organizer of ICEE-2010 Conference, which is going to be held in
Gliwice, Poland, from 18™ to 22™ July, 2010.

The ICEE/ICEER conferences have been organized since 1994 in various countries
worldwide and I am proud to say that representatives of the Silesian University of Technology
have actively participated in almost all of previous conferences as well as in the activities of
the ICEE/ICEER International Steering Committees and other bodies of iNEER -
International Network on Engineering Education and Research bodies. The Silesian
University of Technology has also been honored to organize the ICEE-2005 conference in
Gliwice, Poland, with almost 400 participants from more than 50 countries.

It is my privilege as Vice-Rector of Silesian University of Technology to invite you to
participate in ICEE-2010 Conference in Gliwice in July, 2010. I am sure that Gliwice is a
perfect place for organization of such major event in the field of modern engineering
education and research as well as innovations and entrepreneurship at universities. When you
come to Gliwice in July, 2010, you will find yourselves in the city and region full of
knowledge and high technology oriented initiatives, modern small and large industrial
enterprises, as well as people who realize the vision of globalization of education and research
in engineering. I strongly encourage you to take part in this thrilling event — by proposing the
conference topics and special sessions until January 10, 2010, by delivering abstracts of
papers until February 10, 2010, and of course by coming to Gliwice in July, 2010, and
attending ICEE-2010 conference.

I know that a lot of ICEE-2005 participants consider coming back to Gliwice in 2010 to feel
again the friendly atmosphere of modern engineering education and research professionals in
the unique mixture of Silesia region industry, science and technology, beautiful Polish
countryside and nearby monuments of worldwide history. I am sure that both new participants
and our returning friends will be able to memorize ICEE-2010 as another especially
successful conference in ICEE/ICEER series.

Looking forward to seeing you in Gliwice in July, 2010!

Sincerely yours &L E
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Prof. Jerzy Rutkowski, PhD, DSc (Eng)
Vice-Rector for International Cooperation
Silesian University of Technology



